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Dear Park Board Commissioner’s, 

The La Crosse Parks and Recreation Department is looking for approval to accept a donation in 

the amount of $8,000 to purchase LED lights for the tennis courts at Bluffview Park. The 

donation is being provided by Barbara Jordan. The Parks and Recreation Department will fund 

the installation and any maintenance. Installation of the lights will occur by the end of summer 

2017. 

 

 

Jared Flick 

Recreation Specialist 

La Crosse Parks and Recreation 


